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Message: 

Announcement! 

Beginning on April 5th PDCA will be changing.  We have been working diligently over 
the past several months to update PDCA and we are finally ready to release it.   

• One major change from the previous version is that separate submission for each review type 
are now required.  So, for a major project, there will be separate submissions for a Record Plan 
and an Entrance Plan. 

• .zip files will no longer be accepted, you will now be able to just drag and drop your files for 
upload 

• There will be a small window of time between the current application going off line and the new 
one being activated.  We will have more information on this in a future email blast. 

  

Please see the attached pdf document for more details on the changes. 

 
 


